
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
ROAD CLOSURE - JOHNSON STREET AND SIMCOE STREET 

 

 
 

WHAT: The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake, through its contractor Anthony’s 
Excavating, will soon begin the removal and replacement of a road crossing 
culvert on Simcoe Street at Johnson Street.  
 
The section of road over the structure will be closed to all traffic for the duration 
of construction. This closure is necessary to facilitate a shorter construction 
schedule for the construction of the structure. Road closures are to take place on 
Mississagua Street at Johnson Street, Queen Street at Simcoe Street, Gate 
Street at Johnson Street, and Gage Street at Simcoe Street.  
 

A detour route will be provided around the site for traffic.  
 
WHEN? The work is scheduled from Monday, January 16, through Friday, April 
28, 2023. 
 
 

CONTACT: Any inquiries concerning this project may be directed to Mike 
Komljenovic, Engineering Supervisor for the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake, at  
mike.komljenovic@notl.com or 905-468-3266 ext. 240.  
 

Emergency Services will be notified of this closure by the contractor prior to work 
commencing. 
 

Your co-operation is appreciated. Thank you. 
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